
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  August 10, 2022 EOL Number:  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

 
 

Subject: Product Discontinuance 
 

Bel Fuse Inc. is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of planned discontinuance of 
the following part numbers due to limited demand. 

 
S553-6500-L7 
S558-5500-67 

 
In an effort to minimize the impact of this decision on our customers, we’re offering to 
support Last Time Buy orders through September 30, 2022, with delivery taken on or 
before December 16, 2022. There will be no replacements offered for these part 
numbers. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, please 
contact your local Bel representative or me directly at 201-432-0463. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Frederick Usma 
Regional Sales Manager – Northeast 
Bel Fuse Inc. 

 
 
 
 

206 Van Vorst Street 
Jersey City, NJ 
07302 USA 

 
T 201.432.0463 
belfuse.com 


